

AMERICAN SAMOA COMMUNITY COLLEGE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

June 4th, 2015

AMERICAN SAMOA COMMUNITY COLLEGE MEMORANDUM

To:

General Distribution

From:

Dr. Seth Galea'i ASCC President

I am pleased to announce the appointment of Mrs. Letupu Moananu as the *Assistant Accreditation Liaison Officer*. This was a recommendation made by Dr. Barbara Beno and Dr. Patrick Tellei to assist with communication and related activities concerning accreditation affairs. Mrs. Moananu will work alongside Accreditation Liaison Officer Mr. Sonny Leomiti in all matters pertaining to our accreditation status with the WASC-ACCJC.

I trust you will give Mr. Leomiti and Mrs. Moananu your full cooperation as they lead our institution-wide effort to address the requirements of our removal from our current sanction status with ACCJC.

The creation of the Assistant ALO position reflects ASCC's commitment to a successful resolution of the challenging situation we currently face with regards to accreditation. I commend Mrs. Moananu for accepting the appointment, and let us all work together as a team for the benefit of not only our institution, but also the future of higher education in American Samoa.